NATIONAL UNION OF NON-GOVERNMENTAL DEVELOPMENT ORGANIZATIONS HEAD OFFICE: 265 NGELE AVENUE, LINGWALA TOWNSHIP, KINSHASA, REPUBLIC DEMOCRATIC OF THE CONGO, P.O.BOX 901, TEL:00243824104137-0024399359277,E-mail:unongdrdc@yahoo.fr

May 13, 2015

H.E. Ban Ki-Moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

I am pleased to confirm that National Union of Non-Governmental Development organizations supports the then principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to support the Global Compact advancing these principles, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following ways: Support climate change, corporate Efforts to respect and Human Rights.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization's efforts to support the implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global Compact COE policy.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. RICHARD KADIMA MUBIKAYI

PRESIDENT